
CENTRAL HUDSON GAS & ELECTRIC CORPORATION
284 SOUTH AVENUE

POUGHKEEPSIE, NEW YORK 12601

June 13, 2005

Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza
Albany, NY 12223

Re: Net Energy Metering for Wind Electric Generation

Dear Commissioners:

The amended tariff leaves set forth below are filed by Central Hudson Gas
& Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” or the “Company”) on June 13, 2005 to
become effective September 30, 2005.  

P.S.C. No. 15 - Electricity

 Original Leaf No. 167.3
 Original Leaf No. 167.4
 Original Leaf No. 213.3
 Original Leaf No. 213.4
 Original Leaf No. 213.5

    1st Revised Leaf No. 272.13.1
                      Addendum SIR No. 6 - Standardized Interconnection 

 Requirements

These tariff revisions have been made in accordance with Public Service Law
Section 66-l (“PSL 66-l”), regarding wind generating systems and net energy
metering.  

Customers electing service under the wind generating special provisions
filed herein are required to comply with the standards and requirements set forth
in the Company’s tariff, PSC No. 15 - Electricity and Addendum-SIR to PSC No. 15.
A revised Standardized Interconnection Requirements (“SIR”) Addendum is also
filed with the tariffs listed above.  Central Hudson participated in conferences
with other New York State utilities to develop the revised SIR in order to comply
with PSL 66-l.  While the tariff revisions filed herein do not address hybrid
systems (being defined as more than one type of generating system.  Examples are
wind, photovoltaic, and farm waste), the Company recommends, as discussed with
PSC Staff, that technical conferences be convened over the summer of 2005 in
order to address and resolve hybrid system issues. 

Because these Special Provisions would require an interconnection agreement
with the Company, and any customers expressing interest in taking service
thereunder would be in direct contact with a Company representative, Central
Hudson is requesting that the requirements of §66(12)(b) of the Public Service
Law as to newspaper publication be waived.
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Questions related to this filing should be directed to Glynis L. Bunt at
(845) 486-5420.

Yours very truly,

Arthur R. Upright
lett118
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